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VI. Old Business:   

• Michael Shuman updated the committee on the Governance Document and 
what needs to be done next to get document updated.  Dr. Shuman asked for 
three volunteers to work on the next part of the process.   The three committee 
members are Natasha Jonoska, Chris Osovitz and Stephen Prince.  The new 
committee will meet in January 2017 to work on the next step.  Dr. Eisenberg 
would like the document updated and ready to be place on the ballot for New 
Standing Committee Members in April 2017 for the faculty to vote on the 
updated document. 

• Explore Tuition Consortium for USF:  Dr. Cleveland-Roberts said the issue had be 


